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Response to IE Bulletin #81-01

Dear Sir: ,

By letter dated January 27, 1981, you transmitted IE Bulletin No. 81-01,
" Surveillance of Mechanical Snubbers". Boston Edison Company was requested to
visually examine and test all normally accessible INC mechanical snubbers in-
stalled on safety-related systems or in storage, at Pilgr - ''ation, as thed

first phase of a mechanical snubber surveillance program.

Response

Pilgrim Station does not have in use or in storage or planned for use in safety-
related systens any INC mechanical snubbers.

~very truly yours,
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